
 

PRESS RELEASE        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Barbershop style singing comes to the Southern 
Cultural Heritage Center 
Featuring the Brick Street Barbershop Quartet 
 

VICKSBURG, MS (January 9, 2009):  The Southern Cultural Heritage 
Foundation proudly welcomes The Brick Street Barbershop Quartet on 
Thursday, March 12th at 7:00pm.  This entertaining evening will be fun 
for the entire family.  Admission is $5/SCHF members, $7/non-members 
and $3 children (18 and under).  Tickets will be sold in advance and 
the day of the show. 

The Brick Street Barber Shop Quartet has been performing since November, 1996.  With 
nearly 50 years of combined barbershop experience, Brick Street provides quality 
entertainment guaranteed to make you laugh - and make you groan. The group entertains 
corporate events and has traveled far and wide to spread this cultural old fashioned sound.  
The quartet has performed shows throughout the Southeastern United States.  

The Quartet consists of Tenor, Jeff Henegar, an Associate Professor of Pathology at the 
University of Mississippi Medical Center; Lead, Greg Gibson, Public Relations / Multimedia 
Coordinator for the Mississippi Farm Bureau Federation; Bass, Brad Feaster, Internal Auditor 
for Mississippi's Public Employees Retirement System; Baritone, Bill Bacon, Music Minister for 
First Baptist Church in Clinton since 1976. 

For more information or to purchase tickets, please call the SCHF office at 601-631-2997 or 
email info@southernculture.org. 
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